












From: Sarah Zastrow <sarahz@mibayareawellness.com> 
Date: May 14, 2019 at 8:26:10 AM EDT 
To: Samantha McKenzie <smckenzie@hiddenharvestshares.org> 
Subject: Re: Feedback on Leaman's 

Hi Sam, 
 
Yes absolutely, they really are incredible. Okay so below is my statement. Feel free to cut it short 
or change anything if needed.  
 
"Leaman's Green Applebarn is one of the most generous small business, they are always willing 
to sponsor events, donate to local charities and businesses and give to those in need. Leamans 
makes generosity a priority and it is so appreciated. I have been able to work with Leamans for 
several years now and they work diligently to provide the best family farm entertainment around. 
They provide an incredible and unique learning experience for children and families and it's 
remarkable that they always find room to give back to the community. Leamans is a lot of young 
people's "first job" and they work to teach the skills needed to get students off on the right path. 
They have been very patient with me over the years and I cannot thank them enough. It's 
awesome to see such an exemplary business in a small town, they make a big imprint and 
continue to grow that impact every year. Leamans strives to be generous and we are so thankful 
to have their support in the community, they really do impact hundreds of thousands of people 
every year, and the entire community is so thankful.  
 
I hope this is okay, let me know if you want me to change it. I appreciate you reaching out to 
me.  
 
Sarah Zastrow 
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